GOVERNOR'S SECRETARIAT ARUNACHAL PRADESH ITANAGAR

PRESS RELEASE

Lt. Gen A.K. Ahuja, General Officer Commanding, 4 Corps, Tezpur called on the Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma at Raj Bhawan, Itanagar on 13th October 2014. It was a courtesy call.

During the meeting, the Governor expressed his appreciation to the troops for instilling a sense of security amongst the people of the State. He suggested for more Sadbhavana Projects and training the youth of the State by the armed forces for induction into the Army.

The Governor conveyed good wishes on behalf of the people of the State to the GOC who has been transferred to Delhi.

PRO to Governor Arunachal Pradesh ITANAGAR, October 13, 2014